From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:17:36 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:33 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection

From: j dyment [mailto:jeaniedyment@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 10:42 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of objection

Mr. Macewan,

I am writing in regards to Mr Murphy wanting to build a convenience store/garage in Carlton
Borden.

We do not support this idea because there are three similar businesses there now! Family
owned are Howatts and Ceretties.

We have supported and will continue to do so in the future.

Please do not allow Mr Murphy to proceed any further. If you do, you are potentially putting
one or more family businesses out of business.

Thousands of people are very upset about this and not just the people directly in that area!

I hope that you can make the right decision and deny Mr Murphy.

He could build almost anywhere else but chose to try and destroy small family run businesses.
Shame on him.

I appreciate you taking the time to read this.

Sincerely Jeanie Dyment-Curtis
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